
MEETING REPORT OF THE KINGPIN COMMITTEE OF 

CALIFORNIA TRUCKING ASSOCIATION: June 26, 2019 

Fontana, CA  

CHAIRMAN:                     Jason Altnow – Tiger Lines, LLC 
VICE CHAIRMAN:           Daniel Mairs – Cox Petroleum Transport  
STAFF:   Matt Roman, Director of Legislative Affairs  
        

 
Approval of January 2019 Meeting Report  
A motion was made and seconded to approve the January Meeting Report.  
 
Review of Trucking Day/Planning for 2020 
CTA staff discussed the 2019 Trucking Day. It was a successful event that was well attended.  
 
Staff gave the tentative dates for 2020 Trucking Day with the preference being the 1st or 2nd 
week of April. Staff will be working with the units in order to increase attendance. More 
information on Trucking Day will become available once the location is set. Staff listened to 
members’ feedback on how to improve the event.  
 
Member Outreach for AB 5/Dynamex 
CTA discussed the past and current member outreach regarding AB 5 which includes 
outreach to legislators by email and phone as well as owner operators meeting with 
legislatures in person. CTA currently has an active email campaign asking members to 
contact their Senators regarding AB 5 since it has moved forward in the Senate. CTA will 
continue to communicate member outreach efforts by email.  
 
Upcoming CARGO PAC Events/Review of Central Valley Event 
CTA staff and the CARGO PAC Chair discussed the Central Valley CARGO PAC event held 
earlier this month. The event was a successful fundraiser with many local elected officials 
and members in attendance. A second and third CARGO PAC event will be held in September. 
One will be held in the San Joaquin Unit and the other in the LA/Orange Unit.  CTA will be 
sending out information soon regarding the September event. All events are planned with 
the assistance of AimPoint Consulting. The services of AimPoint were approved by the 
CARGO PAC board earlier this year. The CARGO PAC Chair talked about the importance of 
members attending as well as the importance of reaching out to their peers and urging them 
to attend.  
 
Upcoming Tours for Pilots and Demos 
CTA discussed the pivotal funding needed in 2020 for Cap and Trade. An effort to build 
momentum for multi-year funding needs to begin in July and pick up over the fall of 2019. 
The goal is to have support from legislatures in Bay Area, Central Valley, and Los Angeles.   
 
  


